



Marshland Primary Academy
Marshland Road
Moorends
Doncaster DN8 4SB

01405 812693 ML-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents,

Year 6 Eden Camp Trip Tuesday 22nd October 2024

To help the children with their current topic called 'Lest we forget' we have planned a trip to Eden Camp. Throughout the day, the children will be able to look at artefacts from History and experience some events that happened during the war.

As stated above, the visit will be on **Tuesday 22nd October 2024.** Your child needs to be at school for the usual time and we will arrive back at school for 3.15pm. We ask that your child wears sensible footwear and brings warm clothing as well as a waterproof coat. They will be expected to wear normal school uniform on the day. Children will also need a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals, and requires school to provide a packed lunch, please inform the school office no later than **Monday 14th October 2024**

The cost of the trip is £25.80 per pupil but we will subsidise this to reduce the cost to parents to £15.00 per pupil which must be paid via Parentmail no later than **Monday 14th October**. Parental voluntary contributions will be welcomed for this trip. The school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider that the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic. Please note that this trip has been heavily subsided by the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Hall

Executive Head Teacher